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I support this bill. This bill supports the rights of employees to securely keep firearms 
in their vehicles while at work, provided the vehicle is locked and the firearm is not 
visible. It ensures that employees, including state employees, are not unjustly 
restricted from protecting themselves by storing firearms in their personal vehicles on 
property owned or leased by the State. The bill respects individual rights while 
maintaining public safety by establishing clear guidelines: firearms must be stored 
securely and in accordance with existing laws. By allowing employees to have 
firearms in their vehicles, the bill helps to ensure that law-abiding citizens are able to 
exercise their Second Amendment rights while not interfering with workplace safety 
or legal regulations.


